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Executive Director Berlin:

On Thursday, January 15, 2015, the Department of Family and Support Services (DFSS) hosted a delegation of doctors visiting from Inner Mongolia. They are here as part of a program sponsored by Northern Illinois University. 

Following our meeting, representatives of the Mongolian delegation presented DFSS with two hand painted leather discs depicting scenes from the life and culture of Inner Mongolia. A photo is attached to this message. 

Managing Deputy Commissioner Jennifer Welch and I accepted these items on behalf of the City of Chicago and they are presently on display in the main office area of the 5th floor of DFSS. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please contact me at 312-743-2031 if you have any additional questions.  - MDS

